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MEDIA RELEASE 

Sac City Unified Celebrates Record High FAFSA Completion Rate; Teams up with 
California Student Aid Commission to Kick Off 2020-21 FAFSA Application Period  

 
SACRAMENTO - Sacramento City Unified School District today announced that record 
numbers of its students had completed the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) 
last school year. 
 
“We want every Sac City Unified student to graduate college and career ready, and to have the 
widest array of options when they graduate,” said Superintendent Jorge Aguilar. “Completing 
the FAFSA expands students’ access to college. This school year we hope to break our record 
again when all Sac City Unified seniorsp



During this time, students complete these applications to qualify for federal and state aid to help 
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